
 

 

                                                                                                                                           12th December 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,    

   

Great news, swimming starts next term (after Christmas holidays) for children in Cuffay. Children will go 

swimming on a Thursday afternoon up from 11th January until 31st of March 2022.   

  

The swimming sessions are from 2:15pm- 3:00pm. The children will arrive back to school at approximately 3:35. 

Therefore, you can either collect your child from the pool at 3.10, from school at 3.35 or they can walk home 

alone from school at 3.35.   

  

Children will need a sensible swimming costume/shorts (shorts need to have no pockets), a towel and a 

swimming hat if required. If they wish to bring and wear goggles, the pool requires us to have your permission.  

   

We ask that children do not wear jewellery to school on their swimming day. Long hair will need to be tied 

back with a hairband.    

   

Swimming sessions will be at Portland Leisure Centre in the Meadows and we will walk to the pool. If any 

parent/carer can accompany their child’s class please let a member of our team know.  

   

  

Many thanks,    

Year 3 / 4 Team   

  

___________________________________________________________________  

  

   

Name of child_________________________________   

   

   

o I will collect my child from the pool at 3:10   

  

o I will collect my child from school from 3:35 

 

o My child can walk home alone from school at 3.35   

 
 


